From: Bryan Smith
To: Nelson, Daniel
Cc: Jaime Rydell
Subject: Rainforest Estates

**Date:** Tuesday, August 3, 2021 6:45:56 PM

## Mr. Nelson

Thank you for reaching out to our association and regarding the expiration of the community enhancement grant.

Please consider this our formal request for an extension for community enhancement grant funding. Due to the pandemic our board was not able to meet as frequently as possible, and now we are on a schedule that will allow us to approve and fund this project within the next 6 to 9 months.

Please extend our deadline for use of Community grant funding for nine months, also please advise me if I need to fill out any formal paperwork or need to attend any meetings.

We appreciate everything you were doing

Bryan Smith Treasurer, Rainforest Estates Association 954-560-1213